Philo, OH 43771 30 Jan 2000

Peter Sklar 16 Second Ave Pelham, NY 10803

Dear Peter:

In sorting through my son Bill's college information I found the old Agreement and was reminded that I had not yet written to you.

Everything you said about the Beginnings Workshop experience was absolutely true, When I saw Bill during the showcase, and finally talked to him afterwards, I was amazed at the change. He was more mature, more poised, more self-confident. The change is still apparent five months later. Bill is much more focused on his career goals since the workshop and more willing to work toward them. You promised a positive change in anyone who attended the workshop, and you definitely kept that promise.

Needless to say, Bill totally loved his experience. He hated to come home.

Bill's coming to the workshop was a big hop to me, too. I'm completely convinced that studying theater at college is the best thing for him. I know now that he'll thrive in that environment a I can give him my whole-hearted support.

I will gladly endorse the Beginnings workshop in any way I can, It was a completely positive experience for Bill, and I believe it has made a lasting difference in his life.

Sincerely, Christina Julk